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Dear BSA members (all parents and carers), 

As you know, last weekend we were again invited to run the tea tent at Wolverton Folk and 

Blues. 

The cakes that everyone made and gave on the mufti day made a brilliant display to tempt 

the customers who, without fail, said “there’s so much choice”. 

I thank all the volunteers (approximately 23) for their contribution to the running of the tent 

and the toilets.  We always need more BSA members to step forward and give some time to 

help, as some people did at least a 12-hour shift to make it all go so smoothly. 

A special mention must go to Arya, Ila and Myles for stepping in to help with the tattoos 

without even being asked. Hopefully, we can get some more children to help at future 

events. 

Thanking everyone personally is virtually impossible and I would be bound to miss someone 

out, so a big thank you goes out to all those who made the day possible. 

This is a major fund raiser for us and we managed to make a profit of (drum roll…) 

£2120.00 
What an incredible amount! This will go into the bank ready to help fund the next school trip 

and/or equipment request made by the teachers. 

The next event will be the garden open day at Northcourt which Katherine is leading, so 

please look out for notices. 

 

Best regards, 

Richard Palmer (Chairman) 


